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Girl Scouts Receive First IP Patches! 

 
U.S. Secretary of Commerce Presents IPOEF/USPTO IP Patch to Girl Scouts 

 

WASHINGTON, DC, March 26, 2014 – This morning a group of Girl Scouts in Washington, 

DC will be the first to receive the IP patch.  The patch curriculum was developed jointly by IPO 

Education Foundation (IPOEF), U.S. Patent and Trademark Office (USPTO), and Girl Scout 

Counsel of the Nation’s Capital (GSCNC).  Patches will be presented by U.S. Secretary of 

Commerce Penny Pritzker and USPTO Deputy Director Michelle Lee at a ceremony at the 

Langdon Education Campus.  

 

Through earning the patch girls learn about the importance of the intellectual property system to 

their lives and to local and national economies.  “As STEM fields become increasingly popular, 

it is important that we teach young people about the incentives and protections available to them 

through the patent system.  IPO Education Foundation is excited about the opportunity to work 

with the GSCNC and the USPTO to bring the patent system to girls through the IP patch,” said 

IPOEF Executive Director Herb Wamsley. 

 

About IPO Education Foundation 

 

Intellectual Property Owners Education Foundation, a non-profit subsidiary of Intellectual 

Property Owners Association (IPO), was established in 2005 to educate the public on the 

importance of intellectual property rights to the economy.   

 

For more information on IPO Education Foundation programs, including the IP Patch, contact 

Colleen Wellington-Caban at CWellington-caban@ipo.org.  For media inquiries, contact Robin 

Muthig at RMuthig@ipo.org. 
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